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Community Advisory Board For Nevada Test Site Programs  
Is Conducting Its 2008 Membership Recruitment Drive 

 
The Community Advisory Board for the Nevada Test Site Programs (CAB) is currently 

conducting its 2008 membership recruitment drive.  If you are interested in working with your 

neighbors to make a difference in addressing environmental management activities at the Nevada 

Test Site, please consider applying for membership now. 

The CAB is a federally-chartered U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) advisory board 

made up of citizen volunteers from urban and rural communities in Southern Nevada.  CAB 

members meet bi-monthly to study and discuss environmental activities that take place at the 

Nevada Test Site and provide recommendations to the DOE Nevada Site Office Environmental 

Management Program.  The CAB is chartered to review and provide feedback on radioactive 

waste management/disposal and transportation activities, the effects of historic nuclear testing on 

the groundwater at the Nevada Test Site, and other environmental remediation activities.  

However, the Board does not address issues related to DOE’s Yucca Mountain Project. 

No related training or experience is required.  To learn more, call (702) 657-9088, or visit 

the CAB Website at www.ntscab.com. 
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